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Welcome 
 
We’re relaunching our 
quarterly newsletter as a 
monthly bulletin, to keep 
you up to date with sector 
news and all the CITL info 
that matters to you. 
 
 

 

 

Annual Conference  
 

Our rescheduled ‘Annual 
Conference 2022-and-a-half’ 
is fast approaching on 8, 9 and 
10 February. All original 
bookings from October have 
been carried forward to the 
new dates.  
 

If you haven’t yet confirmed your attendance, or let us know that you 
can no longer attend, please email claire.jago@charityitleaders.org.uk 
as soon as possible.  
 
We have secured some additional rooms and are delighted that we can 
accept a limited number of new bookings. If you weren’t able to attend 
the dates in October, please consider joining us in February.  
 

 
Visit our Eventbrite booking page to 
secure your place, or email Claire. 
 
Click on the agenda to download a copy.  

 
 

 

“Thrive” with Charity IT Leaders 
 
Our “Thrive” programme for Women in Charity Technology is a 
leadership development programme 
designed to build the skills, capability, 
and confidence of women leaders in the 
charity and not- for-profit technology 
sector. “Thrive” will help to evolve and 
grow the leadership capability and 
confidence of women who are already in 
or are aspiring to be in a senior 
leadership role in charity technology.  
 
Email thrive@charityitleaders.org.uk for more information or to 
arrange to speak with one of our facilitators. 
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Contact us 
 

 

Email: 
claire.jago@charityitleaders.
org.uk 

 

Website: 
charityitleaders.org.uk 

 

LinkedIn: 
Charity IT Leaders 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

‘Ask a member’ 
 

How can I get help, information, or advice from the CITL 
community? 

There is a huge amount of expertise, knowledge, experience, and 
support among our members. And people are very willing to share and 
collaborate.  
 

 
If you’d like to ‘ask a member’, 
email Claire with your query or 
question, and she will post this to 
the group. 
 
claire.jago@charityitleaders.org.uk 
 
 

Previous questions have received many responses, and generated a lot 
of follow-up conversations, so you’re very likely to find the answers you 
need.  
 

We want to hear from you!  
 

Do you have a case study, question, or recommendation for 
the CITL community? 
 
This is YOUR bulletin, and 
an opportunity to showcase 
your organisation or team, 
share a case study of a 
project or programme, or 
ask a question.  
 
 
 
If you have something to share with the group, please email Claire on 
claire.jago@charityitleaders.org.uk.  
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